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September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

School Photographs 

Summary of Actions Deadline 

Remind your child they will need full and correct uniform and 
no jewellery. 

Thursday 14 September 

 
The school photographer, Fizz, will be in school on Thursday 14 September 2023. Please 
remind your child they need to be wearing full and correct uniform, including sweatshirt, to 
have their photograph taken. 

If, for any reason, students do not have a sweatshirt, they will be asked to wear a sweatshirt 
from our second-hand stock.  

All purchase options are dealt with directly through Fizz. 

Details for Fizz Photography can be found here; https://www.fizz-photography.co.uk/ 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs B Greig 
Office Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.fizz-photography.co.uk/

